
Dear Open Enrollment Parent/Guardian: 
 
The bus application for the 2023-2024 school year is no longer available on the 
district website.  If you would like to apply for an available bus during the 
current school year which ends May 22, 2024, please contact Amie Sams, 
Administrative Assistant at (asams@cfsd16.org) to request the link to the 
current school year bus application.  Bus information for the 2024-2025 school 
year will be available in June 2024.   
 
If your student has been accepted through the Open Enrollment program for 
the 2024-2025 school year and you have completed 2024-2025 online 
registration for your student, then you may submit a 2024-2025 Open 
Enrollment Student Request for bus application.  The link to the 2024-2025 
Open Enrollment Student Request for Bus Service application was provided in 
the email notification of open enrollment acceptance for the 2024-2025 school 
year. 
 
As an open enrollment family, transportation of your student is your 
responsibility and will continue to be your responsibility until you have applied 
for and have been accepted for bus ridership during the 2024-2025 school 
year. 
 


